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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 3:19 PM
To: 'GLockwood@waterboards.ca.gov'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Status of Well Destruction at Chevron #9-0329 340 Highland Avenue, Piedmont, CA 

(T0600101885; RO269)

Hi George, 
 
ACEH is following through on the status of well destruction on State closed sites per your direction.  ACEH met with 
Brian Waite and Alexis Fischer of Chevron Environmental Management Company on March 13, 2014 to discuss a 
number of sites.  This site was included due to the lack of well destruction at the site since the SWRCB ordered the case 
closed on March 14, 2013.  Well destruction was ordered by the SWRCB to occur within 6 months.  Chevron has since 
communicated with ACEH that they are currently scheduling well destruction; however, has not received a date.  ACEH 
will issue a Notice to Comply if the wells have not been destroyed within 3 months (June 13). 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


